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Dream, Believe, Achieve!

17th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following last night’s Government Guidance to minimise social interaction as far as possible and to
restrict the possibility of the spread of the virus, we will be limiting interactions with the wider
community by cancelling the following events:

Week Beg: Date Events

16.03.2020 [ 18.03.2020 | Julia Donaldson Activities - Parents of Year 1 and 2 children

19.03.2020 | RE KS1 Pupil Conference

20.03.2020 | FS Mothering Sunday Assembly

23.03.2020 | 23.03.2020 | Year 3 and 4 Girls’ Football Tournament (Bosworth Football Festival)

24.03.2020 | Scholastic Book Fair (24th to 31st March)

24.03.2020 | Clifton Farm visit

26.03.2020 | Basketball County Finals

26.03.2020 | Year 1and 2 Football Tournament (Bosworth Football Festival)

27.03.2020 | Rock Steady Concert - St Mary’s Church

30.03.2020 | 30.03.2020 | EYFS and KS1 Gold Award Assembly

01.04.2020 | KS2 Gold Award Assembly

01.04.2020 | SMART School Disco

03.04.2020 | Easter Service at St Mary’s

To support the school in this ‘social distancing’ policy we would ask parents to limit physical
communications with school, and where possible, use email or telephone to contact us rather than
visiting the school office in person. Staff on the doors at the beginning and end of the day will be happy
to receive messages to pass on.

These measures will take effect from Wednesday 18th March. All events will be arranged, if possible, as
soon as the situation improves.
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If you are worried that your child is displaying any symptoms of the coronavirus then keep your child at
home. Social isolation will now be 14 days from the first day of absence and will apply to all those
pupils already off school.

All members of the household i.e. siblings/parents will need to self-isolate

Under these exceptional circumstances it will not affect your child’s register mark. I would rather a child
missed school for a short period of time, if that protects all of the other children, families and staff in
our school community.

We are in the process of uploading some work to the website and will send a text message when this is
available.

Your support is very much appreciated in these very challenging times.

Yours sincerely

REg9-

Mrs R Ayres
Head Teacher



